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We are following up a contact within Swale Borough Council re Footpaths 

project around Swale which could include our four leaflets. 

 

Our Facebook page continues to create and gather interest. 

 

The August visit to The Kent Police museum at Faversham is fully booked. 

 

Coffee Houses of Georgian London will be Dr Paul Staker’s subject for our 

September meeting. 

 

Eileen Harrison 

BHG Membership Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


